
 
 

 Peer Run Respite Is Community Help Us Sow, Watch Us Grow 

 

 HOPEWORX, INC. celebrates 

GivingTuesday with  The Ferns Peer Respite #Giving Tuesday Campaign, 

joining millions around the world participating in the global generosity 

movement on December 1, 2020.  

Join Hopeworx, Inc. this GivingTuesday as we strive to inspire 

generosity by launching a fundraiser to raise awareness and support 

for The Ferns Peer Respite, a proposed alternative to mental health 

medical services which provides peer support and a welcoming 

space for individuals to relieve distress. 

 The Ferns Peer Respite is a proposal by the Peer Respite 

Council, a group of mental health stakeholders who seek 

alternatives to traditional mental health services that focus on the 

person rather than the problem. Hopeworx, Inc., a member of the 

Council, has agreed to be the fiduciary for the Peer Respite.  

Hopeworx, Inc. joined the GIVINGTUESDAY campaign this year to help raise 

funds for the startup of the Peer Respite. The Peer Respite will be located in 

Montgomery County but open to individuals in Southeastern Pennsylvania.  

Those who are interested in joining Hopeworx, Inc.’s GivingTuesday initiative can 

visit  https://www.hopeworxinc.org/what-we-do/ferns-peer-

respite/givingtuesday.html.  

Contact:  Sue Shannon, Hopeworx Executive Director 

      Phone:  610-270-3685 or Email: sshannon@hopeworxinc.org 
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